
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 11/14/2012 10:11:28 AM
To: Lakhanpal, Manisha (Manisha.Lakhanpal@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Tom, Jonathan P. (jonathan.tom@cpuc.ca.gov); Kahlon, Gurbux

(gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: RE: MEA's Revised Implementation Plan

Manisha -

Thank you.

yours,

sid

From: Lakhanpal, Manisha [mailto:Manisha.Lakhanpal@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2012 9:09 AM 
To: Dietz, Sidney
Cc: Kahlon, Gurbux; Tom, Jonathan P.
Subject: MEA's Revised Implementation Plan

Hi Sid

As per P. U. Code §366.2.c.6 I am notifying PG&E regarding MEA’s most recent filing, on 
November 6, 2012, of their revised Implementation Plan and Statement of Intent to comply 
with D 12-08-045, which addresses data access and privacy related to Smart Meter data.

Attached herein is a copy of the same.

SB GT&S 0306408

mailto:Manisha.Lakhanpal@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:jonathan.tom@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:Manisha.Lakhanpal@cpuc.ca.gov


i

Rcgulatory Analyst

Energy Division | Market Structure and Design

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Ave I San Francisco CA 94102

ml2@cpuc.ca.gov415-703-5905

SB GT&S 0306409

mailto:ml2@cpuc.ca.gov

